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PCB Closed 
 

Saturday, May 27th _ Monday, May 29th, in observance of Memorial Day. 
 

 
Spring Concert 2017 

Saturday, June 24th 7:00pm 
Shorecrest Performing Arts Center 

15343 25th Ave NE 
Shoreline, WA 98155 

 
Spring Concert Tickets 

Tickets go on sale Saturday, June 3RD at 10:30am.  All seats are reserved.  Tickets are $16.  One free 
ticket is given to families with a performing student who will sit in the auditorium after the first 

intermission.  Sorry, we are unable to reserve tickets over the phone or without payment. 

 
Volunteers Needed 

We need volunteers to help at the performance! 
Program hand-outs – 2 people Ticket Taking – 1 person Ushers – 2 people 

 

 
Rehearsals! 

Rehearsals are a necessary part of staging a successful theatrical performance.  Unless your child is ill, 
please be at every rehearsal on time and ready to dance. 

 
A Note About Performance Tights 

For the Spring Concert, PCB requires clean and uniform tights, without seams. 

 
Summer Session New Classes Offered 

Craft of Choreography, and Beginning Tap.   
Levels IV/V/VI please see Judy or Rachel for required Summer classes. 

Our website is now updated with our Summer Session schedule and information! 

 
 

Congratulations!!! 
Please join us in congratulating our 2017 Raffle Winners: Debbie Sabala & Joe Dalan! 

 


